
NOTICE OF  
PUBLIC MEETING 

 
Dear Interested Citizen: 
 
The Steering Committee for the Alameda County Community Choice Energy (CCE) Program, 
East Bay Community Energy (EBCE), will hold its second meeting on Wednesday, July 29, 2015 
at 7:00 p.m. at the Castro Valley Library, 3600 Norbridge Avenue, Castro Valley, CA 94546. 
 
At this meeting, the CCE Steering Committee will discuss Brown Act requirements as they apply 
to the Committee, the upcoming CCE Technical Study, and the Request for Proposals (RFP) 
being issued by the County in the course of hiring a technical consultant to prepare the 
Technical Study.  The Committee will consider staff recommendation of RFP revisions, and a 
decision on this matter could be made at this meeting. 
 
The County’s Community Development Agency, Planning Department, will provide a staff 
memorandum and other relevant documents in advance of the meeting.  All interested parties 
and stakeholders are invited and encouraged to attend and be heard.  For more information on 
the Alameda County CCE Program, EBCE, please go to this link: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/cda/planning/cca/index.htm 
 
If you wish to receive updates and notices on this issue, or if you are aware of anyone who 
should be added to our CCE list serve for updates and notices, please note that anyone can sign 
up at: http://www.acgov.org/cda/planning/esubscribe.htm 
 
For questions or comments please contact: 
 
Sandra Rivera, Assistant Deputy Director, by telephone at (510) 670-5400. 
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